
Age of wonder: Teenage stories
With the return of Winter, we hope
you’re keeping yourself warm and

cosy! 
Merry Christmas to all those who

celebrate and even if you don’t, we
hope that you have a lovely break

with your loved ones.

We’re back with our December
newsletter. Here’s some of the

exciting stuff we’ve been up to...

Did you know that Bradford has been chosen as
the UK City of Culture 2025! We can’t wait to chat

to you about this. 
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In October, we had our Rap
for Good workshop with our

amazing Age of Wonder
participants & local rappers

Wilko Wilkes and Ty
Richards 

From writing bars to
preforming them, we

had a blast! 
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The time has come (again!) for you to share an expression of your
hopes, dreams, and fears for the future with us. This can take any
form you like. Scan the QR code for some inspiration, and check
out the guidance sheet we sent with this newsletter. Please send

us something by the end of January 2024.

We have started to do follow up
portrait sessions to see how you

have changed in the last 12
months!

Youth Resilience
programme

Portrait sessions
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Age of Wonder Documentary 
As you may have heard, we are creating

our own Age of Wonder documentary
starting YOU! 

Thank you to all of those who have
applied, we’re so excited to get started 

Alongside Age of Wonder, we have another
project called the Youth Resilience

Programme which works with young people
in Barkerend (BD3). Here’s some pictures

from our Youth Forum in October. 

over to you: creative expressions

Scan for more tips on making your creative expression
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Our contact details:
teenage.stories@bthft.nhs.uk

kate.lightfoot@bthft.nhs.uk/ 07831 437456
jamie.crowther@bthft.nhs.uk/ 07884 512153
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Any questions, please contact
us using the details below.

Meet Zoia
Hi I’m Zoia, the newest addition to the Age of Wonder

team.
I also grew up (and still live) in Bradford 

My favourite place in Bradford growing up was
Waterstones and I still love going there (I am a huge

bookworm!)
I am really excited to be a part of Age of Wonder and I’m
looking forward to the creative workshops and meeting

more of you!  

Saturday 6th July 2024
Time: 12-3pm

Location to be confirmed

Age of
Wonder Fest


